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OFFICE OF THE CHIEF CONSTABLE 
850 CALEDONIA AVE         VICTORIA, BC        V8T 5J8         250.995.7217     www.vicpd.ca 

 

 

DATE:  November 23, 2023  

TO:  Victoria Council   

FROM:  Chief Cst. Manak    

SUBJECT:    Q3 – 2023 VicPD Community Safety Report Card 

ACTION:     For Information  
 
VicPD is pleased to share our online 2023 Quarter Three Community Safety Report Card which can 
be found at: Victoria Q3 CSRC Webpage  
 
The Community Safety Report Card includes performance metrics and relevant data on which our 
business decisions are made and is in keeping with the Framework Agreement.    
 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvicpd.ca%2Fopen-vicpd%2Fcommunity-safety-report-cards%2F2023-q3-victoria%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccollette.thomson%40vicpd.ca%7C4fd90a043fea46c938d808dbe0f08700%7Ce061e7e6ff10452e8f272d06479456b1%7C0%7C0%7C638351095882025892%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Md6JrPonUF4xGSkgcU4hILKCDGr7OvezPqdKp27S4aM%3D&reserved=0

